

Notice of the Annual General Meeting of Just 4 Fun Ltd

Notice is hereby given of the Annual General Meeting of Just 4 Fun Limited on

Wednesday 14th November 2018 at Stuart Road Primary Academy 6.30pm

We have been operational now as an Incorporated Community Interest Company for just over a year and this is a chance for you to hear reports from the board of Directors on the achievements and work over this last year.

Three of the existing Directors, myself included, are needing to step-down from our roles at the end of this academic year and to this end we are seeking new membership and individuals specifically to take over the roles of Chair and Responsible Individual, Secretary and Treasurer.

We all act in a voluntary capacity and have children who benefit from the provision but as they grow older and move on to secondary schools, we are always needing new people to get involved in supporting the club to ensure its sustainability in the longer term. We need people with a broad range of experience, knowledge and skills including HR and recruitment, IT, Accounts, Early Years, Payroll and Fundraising so if you are interested in becoming a Director then please come along to the meeting to find out more.

I very much look forward to seeing you all on 14th November at 6.30pm.

Donna Pillai - Director on behalf of the Board